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UA Local 400 Statement on Greater Green Bay Visitor Center Bill 
Announcement 
 
Today, Governor Tony Evers, Sen. Dave Hansen and Rep. Staush Gruszynski announced legislation that 
will provide the Experience Green Bay Visitor Center with a $2,000,000 state investment, which grants 
the final funding needed for the project.  
 
“This state investment provides the funding needed to make the Experience Green Bay Visitor Center a 
reality. In addition to the jobs that will be created through the center’s construction, this project will 
also help promote tourism and future development in the Green Bay area,” said Jeff Knaus, Business 
Manager of Plumbers & Steamfitters UA Local 400. “We thank Governor Evers for first proposing this 
project in his capital budget, and we hope for bi-partisan support for this bill.” 
 
Plumbers & Steamfitters UA Local 400 is comprised of approximately 2,300 members serving eighteen 
counties in Northeast Wisconsin. UA Local 400 is a local union that is affiliated with the United 
Association of Plumbers & Pipefitters, comprised of more than 350,000 members across the US and 
Canada. 
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